
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Infection Control 

Many volunteers are responsible for cleaning equipment, wiping down staxi chairs, etc.  
We wanted to offer a quick reminder to ensure safety for you and for those we serve. 

 When you disinfect an item, please always wear gloves. 
 Always clean a staxi chair after each use to avoid possible cross contamination. 
 Volunteers do not  clean areas contaminated with body fluids. 
 Wash your hands often. 

If questions - check with clinical personnel in the department where you volunteer. 

Your efforts with infection control keep you and our patients safe! 

For your holiday gifts, cards  
and well wishes! 
Very generous 

&  
Very appreciated!  

Nancy, Victoria, Chamine,  

Kevin, Jenny & Susan 

THANK  YOU! 

  
  
  
  

Exceptions to our Uniform Policy 

Over the next few months, here is a  
list of dates on which you may choose  

something besides your volunteer uniform 
to celebrate these occasions:    

Super Bowl      January 28 - February 3 
Wear your favorite team’s jersey even if  

they don’t make the super bowl  

Valentine’s Day       February 10 - 16 
Wear pink or red   

St. Patrick’s Day      March 11 - 17  
Wear green 

- Save the Date -  
Annual Volunteer  

Recognition Luncheon 
Wednesday, April 3rd 

11 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. 
Prescott Resort 

Invitations will be mailed  
in early March 
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Thanks for all you are 
doing to help our  

patients and visitors 
navigate their way 

through the  
construction maze! 

We very much  
appreciate you “going 

with the flow” and 
know that our new 

West Campus  
Admitting area will be 
well worth it when it’s 

completed.  

Submit Your Nominations  
for the 2018 

Volunteer of the Year! 
  

Please see insert  
in this newsletter 

  
Additional forms  

are available at volunteer  
kiosk sign-in locations 

  

Asking a new Gift Shop 
volunteer, Katelyn, how 

she’s doing and her  
answer, “this is the  

highlight of my week …  
I just love Fridays,  

knowing I’m coming in  
to volunteer. 

Eric, after being asked to come in an 
extra shift one week quickly replied, 

“sure, I’m happy to get out of the 
house.” He added that he  

appreciates “being needed”  
after retirement.  

Staff member, Deb shared 
that while she doesn’t  

remember much about her 
first day at YRMC 8 years 
ago, she does remember 

meeting volunteer, Joe, and 
has enjoyed her friendship 

with him ever since!  

Annabelle (on right) noticed that 
her ED partner, Amelia’s (on left) 
lanyard was getting worn and she   

surprised her with a new one.  
How nice! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Volunteer Holiday Events and  
Dressing up in Jolly Attire 
Our Stitchery Volunteers  

Joined in Too! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          AWARDS LIST 
          Volunteers Awarded During         

           October, November, December 2018 

Carol Jackson 
Rich Schoen 

  
4000 Hour Bar 

Ramona Maxwell 
Jan VanDaalen 

  
5 Year Pin 
Bill Bielfeldt 
Burt Harms 

Fran Mammenga 
Connie Palmrose 

Jarie Roe 
  

10 Year Pin 
Larry Cunningham 

Virginia Promer 
Suzanne Solvert 

Harvey Smith 
  

15 Year Pin 
Loretta Hoffman 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

Congratulations and 

Thank You! 

Carol Shepherd 
  

850 Hour Bar 
Philip Bird 

Dave Felauer 
Nannette Oatley Johnson 

John Pollastro 
Dana Todsen 

Jim VanSteelandt 
David Stoltzmann 

  
1000 Hour Bar 
Tom Bettcher 

Sandy Hanratty 
Chris Pierce 

John Pollastro 
Nadyne Sechez 

Kathy Vines 
  

1500 Hour Bar 
Teresa Acacia-Carara 

Jo Kading 
Richard McBride 

Lee Nidess 
  

2000 Hour Bar 
Mary Bodie 
Nancy Piehl 

  
2500 Hour Bar 
Arlene Cardinal 
Seymour Dicker 

Bob Hill 
Rob Petrocci 

Frank Postuma 
Dwight Reed 

Marilyn Rodriguez 
  

3000 Hour Bar 
Sue Clyne 
Cal Norris 

  
3500 Hour Bar 

Joe Hubbs 

Andy Leach 
Peggy Littrell 
Betty Lively 
Jan Minnig 
Pat Owings 
James Pena 

Debbie Putman 
Michael Resnick 
Carolyn Rondou 

Shirley Sakaguchi 
Francisca Sequndo 

Ed Stratton 
Jody Stratton 
Diana Taylor 
Diane Terry 

Heather Torrance 
Michael Willahan  

Marilyn Yetter 
  
  

350 Hour Bar 
Michael Andreas 

Billy Aten 
Cheryl Brunswig 
Wayne Freeman 
Ernie Gonzales 

Ron Karn 
Tom Luke 

Mary Mordino 
Susan Sherman 
Sylvia Simmons 
Rachelle Sullivan 

Jim Swinney 
Greg Vandersteeg 

  
  

500 Hour Bar 
Diana Ashby 
Linda Carter 

Wendell, Emery 
Lana Fielding 
Pam Kaiser 

Dee LaFlamme 
Joyce Pinckney 

100 Hour Pin 
Gordon Bleil 

Kate Cartwright 
Kathi Cook 
Elly Crouch 
Julie Cutler 

Natalie D’Angelo 
Don D’Angina 

Nathan Hartman 
Sandy Hurlburt 

Hursh Jetly 
Mary Kelly 
Jean Kiser 

Peter Loakes 
Pat Lurye 

Larry Neece 
Michael Martin 
Chris McKie 
Laura Meek 

Melissa Monahan 
Gloria Ramirez 

Phil Ritter 
Amy Russell 

Sandy Schmutzer 
Tiffany Sotelo 
Taffy Vaughn 
Susan Vaziri 
Lana Wilson 
Laure Zaffuto 

  
200 Hour Pin 
Ruby Alvarez 
Rene Anthony 

Joe Baker 
Pat Bleil 

Denise Caywood 
Mary D’Angina 
Nancy Doherty 
Sharon Egan 
Liz Estrada 

Debra Garcia 
Peter Jensen 

Mary Kelly 
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